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Our topic this term is Local Life. 
The children will find out about the 
four seasons of the year and how 
the weather changes with each 

season. We will have an 
opportunity to be a weather 

presenter and demonstrate our 
knowledge of different weather 

types as well as learning all about 
Walter Tull! 

 

 
In year 1, each morning on arrival every child will 

develop their arithmetic skills through a set of 
questions. 

This half term we will be looking at number and place 
value. Within this topic we will focus upon both 
addition and subtraction. There will also be an 

opportunity for the children to explore shape and 
further develop their knowledge of both 2D and 3D 

shapes.  
  

 

Reminders 
PE days: 

Class 3 and 4: Tuesday and 
Thursday. 

  Full PE kit to be worn to school. 
 

Watch this Space! 
Details of the Year 1 trip will be 

shared soon. 
 

Humanities 
This term’s focus is Farm to Fork. Learning will include 

using local maps, to identify where we live and the 
community around us. In history we will be looking at 
how farming in the past is different from farming now. 

Creative Learning 
 In Art, we will be concentrating on the work             
of Giuseppe Arcimboldo and Jason Mecier, creating 
works of art using different foods. In D.T we will be 
designing our own healthy snacks. 

 
 

PSHE  
Our themes during PSHE lessons will focus upon ‘me and my 
relationships’. We will look into why we have classroom rules 
and discuss our feelings as well as what makes a good friend. 

                  
                 Reading, phonics and writing continues to 
                 be taught daily. Children will be 
encouraged on how to improve their written work 
through looking at word choices, punctuation and 
spelling. Reading lessons will focus on reading fluency 
and understanding. We will also explore fiction and 
non-fiction texts. This is further supported through our 
Power of Reading sequences where we explore new 
texts and authors. Modelled and shared writing lessons 
will focus on reading work to make sure it makes sense 
and starting to use punctuation correctly.  
 

Christians believe that the Spirit of God is 
active in everyone. The feast of Pentecost is 

the celebration of the gift of God’s Holy Spirit 
and the trust God places in people to be 

witnesses in the world. This term, we shall 
explore the universal church and the role of 
families. We will think about our role in our 
school, our church family and in the world.  

The children will be discovering their five senses and 
looking at how we use them in our lives. We will 
explore the senses through a range of             
practical experiences 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 
Healthy child, Healthy mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your 
child at home… 


